
 

REF: RCR/STEM 
 
 
Thursday 8th September 2022 
 
 

Re: Year 9 Girls STEM Visit to the University of Birmingham 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have an exciting opportunity for a selected group of students to visit the University of 
Birmingham on Wednesday 14th September 2022. The university will be hosting a ‘Girls in STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) Day’, where students will take part in multiple 
workshops. 
 
Coaches will leave the Academy at 08:45 and return by 15:00. Students will be provided with 
a vegetarian packed lunch (students with specific dietary needs will have an appropriate 
alternative packed lunch). There is no cost to students for the visit. 
 
Students will need to wear their full Academy Business Dress as there will be minimal time 
outside. However, we would advise that students bring their Q3 coat to ensure they are warm. 
 
Please complete the attached permission form by no later than Monday 12th September, as 
without this; your child will be unable to attend.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mrs. Cooper at the Academy. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. R Cooper 
Curriculum Director for Science 
RFisher@q3langley.org.uk  

 

 

 

  



 

Consent form: Year 9 Girls STEM Visit to the University of Birmingham 
 
 
Student name: ____________________________________________  
 
Tutor group: _______________ 
 
 
I give consent for my child to attend the trip to the University of Birmingham trip on 
Wednesday 14th September 2022. 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Print name:  ________________________________________________ 
 
Date: ___________________________________ 
 

 
Please return this consent slip to Mrs. Cooper by no later than Monday 12th September. 

 


